
Our priority is that 

ALL pupils feel 

safe and happy in 

Sacred Heart 

Primary School
If you do not feel safe, or you are worried
about someone else, you should speak to an

adult you trust.
Mrs McElhone and Mr
Kelly are responsible for 

safeguarding in 
school. Please speak to 

them if you have any 
concerns.

Mrs McElhone

Designated teacher 
for child protection

Mr Kelly

Deputy Designated teacher 
for child protection


